Greenbaum Rowe
Smith & Davis|LLp

COUNSELORS AT LAW

Press Releases

Greenbaum Partner Appointed to Foundation Board

May 3, 2005

Thomas C. Senter, a partner in the Woodbridge office of Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP, has been
appointed to the Board of Trustees of the Englewood Hospital and Medical Center Foundation. Established
in 1995, the Foundation is a non-profit organization that develops private resources to support the capital,
endowment and annual operating needs of Englewood Hospital and Medical Center.

Senter, chair of the firm’s Employee Benefits Practice Group, concentrates his practice in all aspects of
employee benefits which includes the design and drafting of qualified and non-qualified retirement and
incentive compensation plans, stock option plans and other types of equity and equity based
compensation arrangements. He also counsels clients on executive compensation and employment
matters, fiduciary issues under ERISA and on health and welfare plan issues. He has published and

lectured extensively on various employee benefit and tax topics. Senter is listed in The Best Lawyers in
America in the Employee Benefits category.

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP has offices located in Woodbridge and Roseland, New Jersey. For
more information, call 732-549-5600 or visit the firm's web site at www.greenbaumlaw.com.
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